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TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

10 COOPER DRIVE
CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 04107

June 8, 2012

TO SHORE ROAD AREA RESIDENTS

The town is pleased to announce the commencement of the
Shore Road Pathway Project. Bids were opened on

May 24th for the construction of the 2.2 mile path. It will
extend between the former entrance to Fort Williams Park
and the town center adjacent to Key Bank.

L.P. Murray & Son’s, Inc. of Cape Elizabeth submitted the
low bid, out of a field of 9 contractors. The firm’s office is
along the pathway and they have successfully completed a
number of Cape Elizabeth municipal projects over many years.

Work will commence during the week of June 18th. During
several phases of the project, traffic will be slightly delayed,
or reduced to one lane. Please be patient as this is common
during these types of projects. The work should be completed
in approximately 90 to 120 days.

Please feel free to contact me via e-mail at
robert.malley@capeelizabeth.org or at the office at
799-4151 with any questions you might have regarding the
construction schedule, or on any other issue related to the
project. Leland “Skip” Murray is the president of LP Murray
and Sons and can be reached at 799-4216. He will be the
Construction supervisor and be the primary contact for his
company during the project. The town will utilize AMEC
Engineering as our construction engineers and the town will
seek their advice on any technical question.

The town is intending to offer a link on the town’s web page
for progress updates during the course of the project.
The Town’s web page address is www.capeelizabeth.com.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as this project moves
forward.

ROBERT C. MALLEY
PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR
TEL, 799-4151
FAX 799-4426
E-MAIL: robertmalley @ capeelizabeth.org
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